
 

  

 (847) 256.9585  |  bewell@matherplacewilmette.com  

COVID-19 UPDATE 
August 17, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Family Members, 

 

We received notice yesterday, August 16, 2021, that a resident of Mather Place in 

Wilmette has a confirmed positive case of COVID-19. We wish them a full recovery.  

 

Please know that we will continue to monitor state and local COVID-19 trends, as well as 

take necessary precautions to protect those who live and work at Mather Place. We are 

not making any changes to current protocols at this time.  

 

PLEASE PROTECT YOURSELF & OTHERS 
Thank you for helping to keep our community safe by  

• continuing to live a low-risk lifestyle, including avoiding large gatherings 

• practicing physical distancing (no closer than 6 feet away for no more than 15 

minutes) 

• practicing good hand hygiene by washing your hands frequently for 20 or more 

seconds 

• wearing a mask that covers your mouth and nose when you are outside of your 

home 

 

If you have tested positive for COVID-19, or if you have been exposed to someone 

with COVID-19 and you are experiencing symptoms, please reach out to your 

physician, quarantine in your home, and inform the Concierge at (847) 256.9300.  

 

Take care and stay well.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Katrina O’Neill 

Executive Director 

 
PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents’ current emergency contacts. 
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